
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
December 23, 2020 

 

New Visitor Restrictions - LaVerendrye General Hospital 

 
In light of the recent lockdown announcement from the Province and a surge of new COVID-19 cases 
in the district, Riverside has updated the Acute In-Patient Care Visitation policy and procedure. These 
temporary changes are effectively immediately.   
 
New In-Patient Acute Care Visitor Restrictions - LaVerendrye General Hospital  
 

 Labouring patients may have one (1) designated support person with them. 

 Pediatric patients may have one (1) designated support person from the same household. 

 Critically ill patients may have one (1) designated support person/visitor from the same 
household. 

 Palliative patients can have two (2) designated visitors; only one (1) allowed to visit at a time. 

 Alternate Level of Care (ALC) patients can have one (1) designated care partner.  
 
We remind visitors that we have technology in place to have conversations via video chat 
applications. For Laverendrye General Hospital 1st Floor In-patient Unit call 807-274-3261 ext. 4693 
and ext. 4565 to reach the 2nd Floor In-patient Unit to schedule use of this technology.  
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Reference: Kathryn Pierroz - Communications Coordinator, Riverside Health Care, 807-274-3261 ext. 4525 

 
Riverside Health Care is a fully accredited multi-site, multi-function health care system serving the residents of the Rainy River District. RHC operates 
hospitals in Fort Frances, Emo and Rainy River, and Rainycrest Long- Term Care Home and La Verendrye Non Profit Supportive Housing in Fort Frances. 
Each community is also served by Riverside Community Counselling which provides mental health and addictions services, Community Support Services 
and Valley Diabetes Education Centre which provides important chronic disease management programming. For more information, please visit 
riversidehealthcare.ca 


